Dear B4Ukraine Coalition,

Thank you for your letter dated 24 July. We appreciate the opportunity to address the questions raised regarding our company's operations in Russia.

We would like to inform you that all relevant financial information, including details about our company's revenue and tax contributions, can be found in our publicly available yearly report, which we have attached for your reference. As part of our global reporting standards, we only publish our overall financial figures, including taxes paid, at a consolidated global level and do not break them down by individual countries.

Thank you again for reaching out to us.

Best regards,

Anna Kozina